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Comments: I wanted to make a quick comment on one of the reasons that I choose to purchase a home in

Crested Butte - other than the beauty and the people.   It's my love for being outdoors and specifically mountain

biking.

 

Given that love I have been a supporter of the Gunnison Public Lands Initiative, and I sincerely hope the GMUG

planning team takes a collaborative approach - one that it's my understanding GPLI has taken to consider all

users in it's proposed management prescriptions.  

 

I believe a Special Management Area is a unique tool that needs to be taken advantage of as a progressive and

proactive approach to today's impacts on public lands. 

 

I  wish you luck in the process.


